Request for Information
Amendment #4

State of Alaska
Office of the Governor
Division of Elections

Date Issued: January 11, 2024

MICROSOFT DYNAMICS 365 DEVELOPERS

Introduction:
THIS IS NOT AN ORDER DATE AMENDMENT ISSUED: January 26, 2024

This amendment is being issued to answer questions received and extends the RFI
Closing Date.

The closing date for the RFl is extended and responses are due by January 30, 2024, at 3 p.m. AKST.

Questions Received and Answered:

1. You mentioned the budget for this implementation as $S7 to 9 million. We assume that this budget covers
development, deployment, data migration, and maintenance. Can you please specify what portion of this
budget is allocated to the development and migration phases?

Answer: Of the total budget, $7 million is allocated for development and migration.

2. We understand that at this RFI stage, you are looking for a vendor capable of deploying a technology
team to develop, deploy and support this system. We assume that you will include the implementation
details of the system at the RFP stage.

If that’s the case, will it be sufficient to include the qualifications and hourly rates of the team members
that we propose for the system implementation?

Answer: Yes, the qualifications and hourly rates of team members will suffice for this RFI.
Implementation details will be disclosed during the RFP stage.

3. Does the project include disaster recovery design and implementation?
Answer: Yes, the project will include disaster recovery design and implementation.

Division of Elections
Attention: Janice Neal

Phone: 907-465-1182
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